
Professional Letter

 
 
 
The Board of Supervisors Meeting of Tuesday, December 17, 2002          
at 9:00 a.m. has been cancelled.
 

The next scheduled Board Meeting will be held on Monday, January 6, 
2003 at 11:00 a.m. for a Reorganizational Meeting of the Board of 
Supervisors.
 

The next regular Board Meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 7, 
2003      at 9:00 a.m.
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